
If traveling from the North (Indianapolis): 
Traveling South on I-69, take the exit for Henderson Ford Rd 
(Exit 145) . At the traffic circle, take the 3rd exit onto Henderson 
Ford Rd. At the next traffic circle, take the 2nd exit to remain on 
Henderson Ford Rd. Turn right onto Egbert Rd. ConƟnue onto 
Morgan Street (Egbert changes to Morgan). Turn leŌ onto Myra 
Ln and follow signs to Ozark Fisheries. Our entrance is on the 
right. 

Henderson Ford Rd 

If traveling from the South (Bloomington): 
Traveling North on I-69, take the exit for Reuben Dr/Hospital 
Dr /44/252 (Exit 140). At the traffic circle, take the 3rd exit  
onto Hospital Drive. At the next traffic circle, take the 2nd exit  
to remain on Hospital Drive. Turn right onto Morgan Street.  
ConƟnue onto Egbert Rd (Morgan changes to Egbert). Turn  
right onto Myra Lane and follow signs to Ozark Fisheries.  
Our entrance is on the right. 

 *FOLLOW SIGNS FOR CHECK-IN* 

Egbert Rd 

Myra Ln 

H. Ford 
Road 

 *FOLLOW SIGNS FOR CHECK-IN* 

2353 N Ozark Fisheries Dr Martinsville, IN 46151  Call (765) 263-4438 for assistance 
AŌer completed I-69 construcƟon, our entrance has been relocated. If you’ve been to our farm in the past, please note entry 
into our farm has completely changed. Updated direcƟons are below to help your group make your way to Ozark Fisheries.  

 
We are now located off of a BRAND NEW overpass road. Apple, Google and other Map/GPS devices are not updated with our new entrance.  

Ozark Fisheries - Indiana Division 


